
 

25th October 2017 

Astomos Energy Corporation 

Warning of Spoof e-mail for customers. 
 

Recently we received several messages from our customers regarding spoof 

e-mail messages pretending to be the recruiter from our Middle East Office. 

 

As of 25th October 2017, we are not recruiting any personnel outside Japan. Our 

Middle East Office has not send any e-mail or message regarding recruitments. 

 

In case you have received any suspicious e-mail or message, please DO NOT open 

any attachment or click any links on the suspicious e-mail. Please BLOCK and 

DELETE the sender from your e-mail client immediately. 

 

We also found the existence of a fake website using unauthorized images and 

information stolen from our official website. Please be noted that URL for our 

official website is ‘astomos.com’ and ‘astomos.jp’. Astomos does not have any 

relation with other websites.  
 

Following e-mail subjects and addresses are used in the suspicious 
e-mail: 
 

Subject: 
Your CV／RESUME to Astomos Energy-UAE.   etc. 

 

Address: 

info@astomosuae.com 

astomos.energy@outlook.com   etc. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and continuous support. 

 

End 

【Contact】 

URL: http://www.astomos.com 


